
WEEK OF SEPTEMBER 23, 2025

NEWS TO KNOW

What Employees Should Know and How To Help: Campus Mental Health Resources for All

Whether directly affected or not, many students, faculty, and staff are processing grief, fear, confusion, or stress right now.

As employees, we play a pivotal role in helping one another and in guiding students toward healing and safety.

Read More

Utah Valley University Forms Memorial Committee Following Charlie Kirk Tragedy

https://my.uvu.edu/workplace/news/general/2025/mental-health-resources-2025.html


The UVU Memorial Committee will be co-chaired by Scott M. Smith, UVU Board of Trustees chair and Qualtrics co-founder,

and Utah Board of Higher Education Chair Amanda Covington. 

Read More

Faculty Development Updates

I’m grateful for the ways we continue to move forward together. Faculty development remains a space for connection,

growth, and support. Below are a few opportunities to engage this semester.

Learn More

How Faculty Can Support Students

This message from Provost Wayne Vaught offers guidance and resources to help you respond compassionately and

effectively to students during this time. 

Read More

Update to SharePoint and OneDrive Sharing Settings

https://my.uvu.edu/workplace/news/general/2025/memorial-committee.html
https://my.uvu.edu/workplace/news/general/2025/fac-dev-sept-2025.html
https://my.uvu.edu/workplace/news/general/2025/how-faculty-can-help-students.html


Digital Transformation (Dx) has updated the default sharing settings for SharePoint and OneDrive. 

Read More

THINGS TO DO 

Attend Ethics Awareness Week 

The Center for the Study of Ethics is pleased to host its thirty-second annual Ethics Awareness Week from September 29 to

October 3, 2025. Our theme this year will focus on "AI and Its Human Impact." 

Learn More

Renew Your Parking Permit by September 30

Full-time employee parking permits will expire on September 30. If you have not renewed your parking permit, please

obtain a new parking permit by visiting the Parking Services webpage.

Parking Services

https://my.uvu.edu/workplace/news/general/2025/sharepoint-updates.html
https://www.uvu.edu/ethics/events/2025-26/2025_eaw_schedule.html
http://www.uvu.edu/parking


Alumni Awards Nominations

We are inviting the UVU community to nominate outstanding alumni, partners, and friends for the 2026 UVU Alumni

Awards. These awards are presented during homecoming and celebrate alumni and advocates who uplift UVU, their

professions, and our community. 

Nominate Here

Attend Ethics Awareness Week 

UVU People & Culture, in collaboration with our Employee Assistance Program (EAP), ComPsych, will have two (2) Critical

Incident Stress Management (CISM) counselors available to provide one-on-one support for employees.

Learn More

Do you have news to share? Fill out a request.

You are receiving this email because you are a faculty member at Utah Valley University.

 

Utah Valley University
800 West University Parkway
Orem, Utah 84058.

https://www.uvu.edu/alumni/about/alumni-awards.html
https://my.uvu.edu/workplace/announcements/people-culture/2025/on-campus-counseling-services.html
https://uvudx.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_8kvK3q3L8kLvybY
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